r.mbassy of the United States of America

Moscow, Russia
October 20, 2003

To the Consular Section:

This letter is written in support of the application from the Moscow Men's Jewish Choir. The
Chotr 1s scheduled to perform in New York, Philadelphia and Toronto in early December.

The Moscow Men's Jewish Choir enjoys the reputation of one of the best Jewish ensembles in
Russia. Several years ago the Choir presented an outstanding concert at Spaso House.

PAS knows both Alexander Tsaluk, Artistic Director, and Asir Rozenberg, Managing Director of
the Choir, and these two people are frequent guests of Spaso House.

Thas i1s the first tour of the Men's Jewish Choir to the U.S. and we will appreciate your

consideration and assistance.

Smcerely,
Ay

Laurence D. Wohlers
Minister Counselor for Public Affairs




